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Worship Theme:  

PEACE 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

This half term’s Bible verse: 

“The peace I give is a gift the world cannot 

give.” John 14: 27 

SAMLESBURY  

Church of England Primary School  

 
NEWSLETTER 

JUNE 2024 
 

We will miss you all 

and wish you much 

happiness.  

Goodbye to those 

who are leaving us 

today. 

DINNER MONEY INCREASE- REMINDER 

 

As of September, we have been informed that 

school dinners will increase to £2.70. Children in 

the infants continue to qualify for free school 

dinners, however all juniors will have to pay this 

increased cost, unless you qualify for pupil 

premium. Please take the time to check this link 

if your circumstances have changed recently 

as you may now be eligible. If you do qualify for 

pupil premium, please complete this form and 

let the office know. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU 
 

A very big thank you from all staff for the 

fantastic gifts and cards that have been sent in 

over the past couple of weeks. They are not 

expected, but they always put a smile on our 

faces and are much appreciated. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

GOODBYE! 

 

One of the sad things at this time of year is 

saying goodbye to people who are leaving our 

school. This year we say goodbye not only to 

our fantastic Year 6s, but also to Sonia Hill and 

Rachel Noblett. They are both valued members 

of staff and we will miss them very much but 

wish them both lots of luck with their new 

adventures. 

 

We also say goodbye to Bella in Year 2 who will 

sadly be leaving us as she has moved house.  

 

To everyone we have said goodbye to, we 

know that you will all continue being amazing 

and shining your lights. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER 
 

A reminder that Monday 2nd September will be 

an INSET day for staff and governors. School will 

re-open to all pupils on Tuesday 3rd September. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

ONLINE SAFETY AND WELLBEING 

 
Here are some helpful tips for supporting your 

child’s wellbeing online. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/pupil-premium/?page=2
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/pupil-premium/?page=3
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-wellbeing/?_gl=1*8gyhq5*_up*MQ..&gclid=Cj0KCQjw-uK0BhC0ARIsANQtgGPDtBigEJef_Huc4Pwo9h5WFcs0uZ-FWTa17HhNlVN9KM6HOSn-m0gaAp2rEALw_wcB&gclsrc=aw.ds
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With highlights this month including ‘The Greatest Show’, the Y6 leavers’ worship at Blackburn 

Cathedral, moving up morning, bikeability, Y3/4 trip to Brockholes, the final new starters’ stay and 

play session, fantastic SAT results, a football friendly with St Gregory’s, the teddy bears’ picnic, choir 

performing at the Singspiration concert, the PGL information session, exciting food tech lessons in 

Y3/4, the Y6 water fight, the house football tournament final and runners up matches, the leavers’ 

assembly, French / Olympics day and finally our celebration worship, it’s been a fun-filled month! 

Here are some photographs from July– you can find more on Facebook… 
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Key Stage 1  

 

Reading – Amena (Y1) 

 

Writing – Max (Y2) 

 

Maths – Thomas (YR) 

Key Stage 2  

 

Reading – Matilda (Y4) 

 

Writing – Tommy (Y6) 

 

Maths – Alexia & Minnie (Y6 & Y4) 

Shining Star 

 

Ame (Y2) 

 

 

Clayton Award for the Arts 

 

Robert (Y5) 

Cornall Award for Progress 

 

Sammy (Y6) 

Sports Award 

 

Lilly (Y5) 

Values Award 

 

Bear (Y5) 

Ten of our Y5 children applied for various leadership roles this half-term, which meant they not 

only had to complete an application form, but also had to give a presentation to the whole school! 

We were very impressed with the standards and all of the children had clearly put a lot of thought 

and effort into the process. All children and staff then voted and the results are below. For the first 

time ever, we had an equal number of votes in the head boy category, so this year it will be a joint 

role. For those who haven’t been given a named role, don’t worry…there are plenty of jobs for 

Year 6s and we will look to you all as pupil leaders during your time in Year 6. 

Head Boys 

 

Charlie & Bear 

 

 

 

Head Girl 

 

Layla-Maryam 

 

 

 

Sports Captains 

 

Lilly & Robert 
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LEADING LIGHT 

AWARDS 
 

KHADIJA (Y1) 

BELLA (Y2) 

 

THOMAS (Y4) 

LEO (Y3 

 

MIA (Y6) 

 

12TH JULY - ALL OF KS2  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HEADTEACHER 

AWARDS 
 

FLORRIE-MAY (YR) 

OLIVIA (Y2) 

DOJO WINNERS 
 

ELIZA (Y1) 

ELLA (YR) 

 

LEO (Y3) 

LAILA (Y4) 

 

HARRY (Y6) 

KAYDEN (Y6) 

EMELIA (Y6) 

ROBERT (Y6) 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
INFANT READER OF THE WEEK 

 

AME (Y2) 

KIAN (Y2) 

 

Congratulations to you all for shining your lights and setting a fantastic example! 

Infants  Juniors  
100% READING AWARD  

 

 TILLY (Y3) 

LAILA (Y4) 

MINNIE (Y4) 

LILLY (Y5) 

EESA (Y5) 

LEANNA (Y6) 

IMOGEN (Y6 

HARRY (Y6) 

SAMMY (Y6) 

TOMMY (Y6) 

MIA (Y6) 

 

 

 


